CITY OF NEW BEDFORD
JONATHAN F. MITCHELL, MAYOR

April 21, 2022

City Council President Ian Abreu and
Honorable Members of the City Council
133 William Street

New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Council President Abreu and Honorable Members of the City Council:

I am submitting for your approval an ORDER that the sum of TW(Q HUNDRED AND
FIFTY THOUSAND DOLLARS ($250,000) now standing to the credit of the account from
POLICE SALARIES AND WAGES be and the same is hereby transferred and appropriated to

as follows:

POLICE CAPITAL OUTLAY. ............. $250,000

To be certified and approved by the Department Head

Jon Mitchell

Mayor
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CITY OF NEW BEDFORD

CITY COUNCIL
April 28, 2022

ORDERED, that the sum of TWO HUNDRED AND FIFTY
THOUSAND DOLLARS ($250,000) now standing to the credit of the account
from POLICE SALARIES AND WAGES be and the same is hereby transferred
and appropriated to as follows:

POLICE CAPITAL OUTLAY. ............. $250,000

To be certified and approved by the Department Head



New Bedford Police Department
Office of the Chief of Police

871 Rockdale Avenue, New Bedford, MA 02740
Phone: 508-991-6300 Fax: 508-961-3022

Jonathan F. Mitchell
Mayar

Paul ). Oliveira Adelino V. Sousa
Chief of Police Deputy Chief of Police

January 25, 2022

Mavyor Jonathan Mitchell

City of New Bedford

133 William Street

New Bedford, MA 02740

RE: REQUEST TO TRANSFER FUNDS

Dear Mayor Mitchell,

The New Bedford Police Department is projecting an estimated surplus of over $500,000 in the
100 account, Salaries and Wages. We aiso anticipate an additional 375,000 in salary expenses
to be transferred to the State 911 Support & incentive grant resulting in a total estimated
surplus of $875,000.

I would like to respectfully request the transfer of $250,000 to the 800 account to be used to
purchased Tasers.

Should you have any questions or require additional information piease feel free to call me.
Your consideration in this matter is greatly appreciated.

an@LL:

Paul J. Oliveira, Chief of Police

Sincerel

Cc: Michael Gagne, Interim CFO
Brennan Morsette, Assistant City Auditor



